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Fairhaven Elementary Receives $1,000 Grant from Superior Grocers and Nestle 
 
 

ORANGE, Calif., January 26, 2011–The Orange Unified School District is pleased to announce 
that Fairhaven Elementary School has received a $1,000 grant from a partnership between 
Superior Grocers and Nestle Foods as part of their effort to enrich educational programs.  
Together, Superior Grocers and Nestle believe in the importance of education and created a 
program which makes donations to support local schools in Southern California. 
   
Nestle USA and Superior Grocers, one of Southern California’s largest, independently-owned 
supermarket chains, continued their commitment to education this year with a $102,000 
donation to support their communities by helping close the gap on a number of school 
programs that face reduction or elimination do to state budget cuts.  Fairhaven received 
$1,000 towards that end. 
  
In keeping with the spirit of good food for “healthy minds and bodies,” Fairhaven has chosen 
to use their grant money to purchase equipment that will support its physical education 
program such as soccer balls, basketballs, volleyballs, tetherballs, soccer goals, field markers, 
jump ropes, and handballs. 
 
Andrew Fisher, Fairhaven Principal, said, “The students, parents, and staff of Fairhaven 
Elementary School thank Superior Grocers and Nestle for caring.  They are making a 
difference.” 

 
 

 
 

The Orange Unified School District is located at 1401 North Handy Street in Orange, CA 
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